
 

  
 

 

 

We hope you are all safe and well. Artzone sadly had to cancel our whole 

class, camp and party programme in line with Government advice last 

Thursday. However, we can’t sit still so while we are waiting to start up 

again we plan to deliver a series of free online art workshops through 

Facebook Live. 

 

For more information check out our social media platforms: - 

 

FACEBOOK: https://www.facebook.com/artzone.ie/videos/543763129578

910/ 

INSTAGRAM: https://www.instagram.com/p/B9635njHTYX/?utm_source=

ig_web_copy_link 

 

Tomorrow we will post a basic materials list (nothing hard to find) and 

Gillian will kick off with a basic workshop full of creativity and learning 

(shape, form and texture) on Monday morning (exact time to be 

confirmed) 

Please feel free to spread the word - there will be no charge! 
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